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Please do not eliminate the Sit-Lie ordinance. Recently we voted to increase taxes to provide
additional shelter options, that’s what we need to be doing. Allowing people to set up camp on our
sidewalks, parks and streets is not a solution for them and it impacts families, home owners and
businesses in a terrible way.
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